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Hello Classic Car Owner 

If you have a Classic Car prior to 1975 you are invited to join us to 

celebrate the award winning Rock the Locks Day on Saturday,  

August 26th from 10-4 pm in downtown Buckhorn. You must  

register in advance with Paulette Beyore at 705-657-7052 or 

email at mapa57@sympatico.ca. You will be situated in a very   

favourable area in the downtown core. You are a valuable asset 

and your presence will ensure a good crowd.  

Please note; no car kits please. 

There will be prizes, music, vendors, BBQ, boat rides and special 

interest groups. So bring the family, bring friends or bring a gang! 

We look forward to your participation in our event. 
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